From: ksdaweb@ks.gov
To: Pugh, Ginger

Subject:New form entry is submittedDate:Friday, July 6, 2018 10:38:56 PM



http://agriculture.ks.gov/SF_KSDAWeb

New form submission

Hays R9 Meeting Comments

Submitted on 06 July 2018, via IP 136.32.236.17 by Anonymous

| Submit your written comments here: | |
|---|---|
| Written comments must be accompanied by a full name, address and email address. | |
| First name | Barry |
| Last name | Mayhew |
| Street address | 6400 belinder avenue |
| City, state, zip code | Mission hills , kansas 66208 |
| Email address | Barrycmayhew@gmail.com |
| Written comments: | How does anyone justify moving water from one county to another? Where is the logic in this? At a time when acquifer levels are dropping what sense does it make to divert water from agriculture to watering city lawns? This feels like a water grab from a less populated, less politically connected location to another and does not make sense for the use of our natural resources. I am also concerned about the sustainability of the proposal. It seems that the logical progression of this is water usage creep by the cities at the expense of the agricultural sector. I am certainly not in favor of it and would vote against any administration that would allow it. |